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BOARD RESOLUTION FOR RATIFICATION OF
COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT FOR JULY 1,
2005 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2009 BETWEEN PORTLAND
COMMUNITY COLLEGE AND THE PCC FEDERATION OF
CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES

Jerry Donnelly, Director, Human Resources

Randy McEwen, Vice President, Administrative Services
Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

The College and the PCC Federation of Classified
Employees (PCCFCE) have engaged in negotiation for a
successor agreement since January 2005. A tentative
agreement was reached on November 15, 2005. The
agreement is for four years, retroactive to July 1, 2005 and
expiring on June 30, 2009. Details of the agreement were
discussed with the Board in executive session at the
December 2005 meeting.

PCCFCE has scheduled a ratification vote by the
membership; results of the vote will be announced prior to
the Board meeting.

That the tentative agreement between the College and the
PCC Federation of Classified Employees be adopted by the
Board of Directors.



